
Why are we 
paid 10.6 
percent 
less than 
our nurse 
colleagues in 
DHBs?

Better funding from the Government and DHBs would 
mean we could stay in our primary care jobs, take care of 

our whānau better, and have the dignity of knowing we are 
properly valued.

Please support us and sign the petition:  
https://tinyurl.com/phcpetition


